TOWN COUNCIL MEETING
April 1, 2019

The Town Council met April 1, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. in the Thorsby Municipal Annex
Building.

MEMBERS PRESENT: MEMBERS ABSENT:
Council Members:  Mayor Hight Marvin Crumpton
Glenn Littleton Neil Benson
Chasity Chapman
Marilyn Collins

Mayor Hight called the meeting to order at 6:05p.m. Terry Jackson gave the invocation.
Mayor Hight asked for approval of the Council Minutes from March 18, 2019,

Council Member Littleton moved to approve the Council Minutes from March 18, 2019
as presented. Council Member Collins seconded the motion. The motion carried with the
votes being as follow: Yeas: Council Member Littleton, Collins, and Chapman.

New Business

Mayor Hight stated the Public Hearing for 121 Peterson Ave. for Joe Hubbard property,
and asked did anyone have any questions.

Council Member Collins moved to approve Ordinance 04-01-2019 for rezoning 121
Peterson Ave. from Town Center Commercial to Residential High Density. Council
Member Littleton seconded the motion. The motion carried with the votes being as
follow: Yeas: Council Member Littleton, Collins, and Chapman.

Mayor Hight recognized Howey McNeil.

Howey McNeil went over the Annual Financial Report for the year ending September 30,
2018.

Department Heads

Terry Jackson reported to the Council they will be opening bids May 1, 2019 at 2:00p.m.
for the water meters and well project.




Terry Jackson reported he still has an opening for the CDL driver, he is concern that no
will apply because of the pay. He explained he has 2 employees that is interested in take
the test for CDL license.

Council Member Littleton asked about water leaks, Terry stated they did not have any at
this time. He stated the State would start paving Hwy 31 in June.

Mayor Hight reported that Chief Conner was in training this week. He emailed Mayor
Hight a report.

Council Member Collins moved to approve transfer of funds, and bills for April 1, 2019.
Council Member Chapman seconded the motion. The motion carried with the votes being
as follow: Yeas: Council Member Littleton, Collins, and Chapman.

Council Member Littleton moved to approve Financial Statement. Council Member
Collins seconded the motion. The motion carried with the votes being as follow: Yeas:
Council Member Littleton, Collins, and Chapman.

There being no further business to come before the council, Council Member Chapman
moved to adjourn. Council Member Littleton seconded the motion. The motion carried
with the votes being as follow: Yeas: Council Member Littleton, Collins and Chapman.

Robert Hight Mayor

ATTEST:

Town Clerk



